
                 

                      

                  

              

                    

                     

          

  

   

  
  

 

    
  

 

633 E. Broadway, Room 205 City Of Glendale 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 Public Works Department 
Tel 818.548.3945 Engineering Division 
www.glendaleca.gov 

The City of Glendale, Public Works Engineering will begin construction on the SR-134/Glendale Avenue Interchange Modification Project which includes 

modification of existing curb returns and installation of bulb-out at Balboa Avenue and Monterey Road; installation of new curb ramps meeting current Federal 

American with Disabilities Act requirements; reconstruction and resurfacing of existing intersection pavement; relocation and installation of existing and new 

street lights; modification of existing traffic signal; and installation of traffic striping and pavement markings. 

The project is anticipated to start in July 2016 with an estimated completion early November 2016. For specific questions, contact Project Manager, 

Arthur Asaturyan at (818) 548 3945 or via email aasaturyan@glendaleca.gov. Additional information/updates and a map can be found on the project webpage: 

http://bit.ly/1hchh5C 

Thank you for your patience as we improve Glendale’s public infrastructure. 

Roubik Golanian, P.E. 

Director of Public Works 

http://bit.ly/1hchh5C
mailto:aasaturyan@glendaleca.gov
www.glendaleca.gov


    
  

 

    

City Of Glendale 
Public Works Department 
Engineering Division 
633 E. Broadway, Room 205 
Glendale, CA 91206-4388 

UPCOMING 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

INTERCHANGE MODIFICATION 
PROJECT 

Temporary Impacts may include: 
• Traffic Delays • No Parking on Streets 

• Limited Access • Driveway Closures 
• Road Closures and/or Detours 

• Anticipated Construction Period: 
July 2016 - November 2016 

Another future improvement project 
brought to you by the City of Glendale. 

Mayor Paula Devine 

Council Members Laura Friedman, 
Vartan Gharpetian, Ara Najarian and Zareh Sinanyan 

@MyGlendale #MyGlendale 




